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MEMORANDUM 
 

To:   Board of Town Commissioners  
 

From: Kyle Snyder, Town Administrator & Darnell Bond, Director of Public Works 
 

Date:  Tuesday, October 4th, 2022 
 

Re:   Temporary Speed Bump Installation 

 
 

Commissioners, 

 

 After resident complaints, Director Bond has been looking into installing temporary speed bumps on 

Town-owned School Lane and Spring Branch Drive. Most other Town roadways have permanent 

speed bumps already. The mobile traffic data & speed sign was removed from MD 725 once the 

speed cameras went live and were placed on School Lane to gather traffic data. The data collected is 

below. 

 

Director Bond is coordinating with Mead & Hunt to have permeate speed bumps built into the 

construction & repaving plans of School Lane and Spring Branch Drive to be built during their 

repaving. These temporary bumps should address the residents’ concerns in the meantime.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Traffic Data Report for School Lane:  
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